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On October 13, 2020, Broadwing Communications LLC dba CenturyLink (Applicant) filed an 
ATA seeking to revise its intrastate carrier switched access services tariff P.U.C.O. No. 2. The 
Applicant proposes to revise its tariff language to update the company’s interstate tariff 
references to the appropriate CenturyLink FCC tariff. The former reference was to Broadwing 
Communications, LLC Tariff FCC No. 1. The revised reference now reads CenturyLink 
Competitive Operating Companies Tariff F.C.C. No. 2.  

Therefore, pursuant to 4901:1-7-14(F) O.A.C. of the Local Exchange Carrier to Carrier Rules, an 
application to make a change in the intrastate carrier switched access reciprocal compensation 
tariff of a competitive local exchange carrier (CLEC) must be filed as an ATA tariff amendment 
subject to the thirty-day automatic approval process. Staff reviewed all documents and exhibits 
filed with this application and finds them to be compliant with Commission rules. Thus, Staff has 
determined that the request to revise the Applicant’s PUCO Tariff No. 2 appears to satisfy the 
Commission’s requirements set forth in 4901:1-7-14(F) of the Administrative Code.  Staff 
recommends that this application be approved on November 12, 2020 and made effective on 
November 13, 2020. 
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